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Shooting 
 
PALM BEACH, FL – At 9:51 this morning, Palm Beach Police were notified of a 
shooting at 2505 South Ocean Blvd, the President Condominium.  The first officer 
arrived on scene at 9:53 am and determined former employee/suspect Charles 
Michael Croghan, 72 year old w/m (dob: 12/27/41) shot one male employee, and 
before fleeing the scene threatened a female employee with his firearm. 
 
The male victim was transported by Trauma Hawk and is currently undergoing 
surgery and is listed in critical condition.  
 
The suspect, Charles Michael Croghan, pictured below has been apprehended for 
Attempted First Degree Murder with a Firearm and Aggravated Assault with a 
Firearm.    
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